
 

 

   Monday, December 9, 2024 
Period Start  End 

PERIOD 0 7:20 AM 8:24 AM 

PERIOD 1 8:30 AM 9:25 AM 

PERIOD 2 9:31 AM 10:26 AM 

PERIOD 3 10:32 AM 11:32 AM 

PERIOD 4 11:38 AM 12:33 PM 

LUNCH 12:33 PM 1:13 PM 

PERIOD 6 1:19 PM 2:14 PM 

PERIOD 7 2:20 PM 3:15 PM 

 
CODE OF THE NORTH: 
Talk Less and Say More.   
 
LUNCH MEETINGS: 
Granite Ridge Science Olympiad meeting  Thursday at lunch 12:35p room 231.   
 
CN FCA will be meeting in the small gym on Wednesday, December 11th at lunch.  Join us and bring a 
friend.  
 
Fashion Club will be meeting on Wednesday, Dec 11th in room 126.  All are welcome!  
 
Ping Pong Club Friday, December 13th in Room 500 at lunch. 
 
Right 2 write club will be meeting on Thursday, December 12th in room 277 at lunch.  
 
Candy Cane Grams will be on sale beginning December 10th -December 13th.  Cost is $3 each or 2 for 
$5.  These can be purchased outside of Activities.  
 
SENIOR UPDATES   
 
COLLEGE VISITS:  
 



 
 
ANNOUNCEMENTS: 
The ASVAB test is coming up to Clovis North. This is a great opportunity to explore your strengths and discover 
careers that match your skills—whether you're considering college, the workforce, or the military. The test will be 
held on January 17th. If you're interested in signing up or have questions, see Mr. Brinkley in the Counseling 
Center. Don't miss this chance to plan for your future! 
 
Granite Ridge Students:  Are you a super speller?  If you are interested in competing in the CUSD Spell-
Off Competition, please sign up with Mrs. Slater in room 112 before Friday, December 20th.   
 
Center for Advanced Research and Technology (CART) field trip will be on January 10th for 10th and 
11th grade students. Pick up a permission slip in the Counseling Office starting Dec. 4th. CART 
applications can be found online for the 2025-2026 school year. The online application opens December 
1st and closes February 14th. Information is also on the CART website or the CN website, Academic 
tab, CART/CTE link.  See your counselor if you have any questions.  
 
The 18th Annual African American Student Leadership Conference is happening on February 4th, 2024! 
It is open to all high school students and will include guest speakers, workshops, career fair, and more.  
If you're interested in attending, pick up a permission slip in the Counseling Center today. Completed 
forms must be returned no later than December 13th.  This is a new date.  Please make sure you turn 
your permission slip in on time.  
 
Our canned food drive is underway.  Please help those in need by donating nonperishable food items this 
holiday season. There will be bins in science classes and Activities. 
 
Let’s spread warmth this winter, Broncos! The CNEC Latino Club is proud to lead this year’s Blanket 
Drive, collecting donations for those in need through the Poverello House. From today until winter 
break, you can help by donating new or gently used blankets—look for the white donation bins outside 
the Counseling Center. Each blanket brings comfort to someone in need, so let’s come together and 
show our Bronco spirit. Join us in making this winter a little warmer for everyone! 
 

ATHLETICS UPDATES:  
 


